# Alumni Newsletter



Have you invested in St. Michael? Click <u>HERE</u> for more info!

Update your Alumni Profile



MARCH 13, 2025



6-8PM

0

THE WRONG IRON - 3532 Toulouse St, New Orleans, LA

## SUBMIT YOUR NOMINATIONS NOW



Nominations for our Warrior Sword, Wall of Honor, and Alumni of the Year are underway. Please click <u>HERE</u> to nominate a deserving candidate.

The Warrior Sword Award is given annually to an individual whose selfless dedication to both St. Michael High School and to their community is beyond compare. He/she must exemplify Christian values and the spirit of goodwill through their actions on behalf of St. Michael High School and its mission. The nominee must be a role model of faith for students to emulate and must demonstrate service to the Church and community.

The Wall of Honor Award is given to an outstanding individual who has left a lasting impact on St. Michael High School's Athletic legacy. This nominee could be a former player, coach, or Warrior supporter who has demonstrated exceptional skill, sportsmanship, and dedication, both on and off the athletic field.

The Alumni of the Year Award is given to a graduate who has an established career, holds a sense of pride for their alma mater, and has given back to St. Michael and his/her own community. This individual should actively participate in school related events and has been graduated five or more years.

#### **ALUMNI ROAD TRIP-NOLA EDITION**

The New Orleans Warrior Alumni Chapter will meet at
The Wrong Iron on Thursday, March 13th from 6:00 pm
- 8:00 pm. Food will be served with a cash bar.
Members of the SMHS advancement office will be on
hand to discuss the latest Warrior news.
For more information contact Khloe Page '04
(kpage@smhsbr.org)

# 2025 TASTE OF WARRIOR TAILGATE



Warrior supporters enjoyed a night of delicious food and live music at the 3rd annual Taste of Warrior Tailgate on Saturday, February 22nd. Voted by the guests, Ruffino's received this year's "best dish" award with their pork belly crostinis. Save the Date for the 4th annual Taste of Warrior Tailgate on

Saturday, March 21, 2026.

## STADIUM UPDATES



Warrior Stadium is almost ready for business! Both the home and visitor bleachers are in place, concrete has been poured to the parking lot and stadium ring road, and construction to the concession stand, bathroom rooms, press box, locker rooms, and storage are all near completion.

Thank you to our numerous donors for helping make the dream of an athletic complex a reality. Please visit our website to learn more about Warrior Stadium and how you can invest in our capital campaign.







